
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Barbara Jelmeland <busyfeetdaycare@gmail.com> 

Date: Sun, Mar 5, 2017 at 8:45 PM 

Subject: SB 470 

 

 

 

I am a registered childcare provider with a 4 star rating. I work hard to provide the best care possible for infants 

and preschoolers in my home. 

When my husband and wanted to move to Newberg we came up against Hoa's and their rules. As I had 

previous knowledge of the difficulty childcare providers had had with Hoa's we checked carefully and finally 

found an older place with out one. We had to look hard and finally had to update to code before I could reopen 

here. Now my infant spots have been full for sometime and I keep getting calls for infants because their aren't 

any quality places available. This ought not to be! 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


